
 

Dear friends and colleagues, 

May I thank you all for your participation to the 1st International Conference on Sustainable Chemical and 
Environmental Engineering, which was held in the town of Rethymno, on the island of Crete, Greece, 
between 31st August to 4th September 2022, both physically and virtually.  

The conference included 27 sessions and was held in 3 parallel presentation rooms, while 5 keynote lectures 
were also given. During the conference, 211 abstracts were presented, out of which 162 were oral 
presentations, while the remaining 49 were posters. 92 of the oral presentations were with physical 
presence, while the remaining 70 were online. With respect to the geographical origin of the presentations, 
90 came from Greece, while the remaining 121 were from abroad, with the presence of 45 countries. 

Soon we will publish the conference proceedings in a book with ISBN number, while we are expecting the 
submission of your manuscripts to our Special Issues (Journal of Environmental Management, Energy Nexus 
and Green Energy and Sustainability). Please note that you are allowed to submit more than one manuscript 
to the above Special Issues. 

May I also grab the opportunity to thank our funders (LIFE, GREEN FUND), sponsors (PREFECTURE OF CRETE, 
HELECTOR, KAOUSSIS, MOTOR OIL, SEKA, DEDISA, EDEYA, SYCHEM, LIDSEN, PLASTIKA KRITIS, PANGAEA, 
ECOTEC) and supporters (ESDAK, DEYAR, FODSA KM), for their valuable contribution to the conference. 

 

Sincerely, 

The conference Chair 

 

Petros Gikas 
Professor 
Head of the "Design of Environmental Processes Lab" 
School of Chemical and Environmental Engineering 
Technical University of Crete 


